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NOTICE TO VOTERS IN THE FOLLOWING  
MUNICIPAL POLLING LOCATIONS: 

SEC-Second Baptist, Part of FMMS (Feagan Mill Middle)  
& Part of ROZR (Rozar Park) 

 

The Houston County Board of Elections adopted the following change at its 
meeting, June 1, 2021.  The meeting was held at 5:30 pm at 801 Main Street, 
Perry.  The following changes were adopted:   
 

1. Part of Perry’s District two (2) municipal voters that currently vote at Rozar 
Park were moved to their county polling location, Veterans High.  This 
change becomes effective for all future elections. 

2. Part of Warner Robins’ District four (4) municipal voters that currently vote 
at Feagin Mill Middle will be moved to their county polling location, Mossy 
Creek Middle. This change will become effective in 2022. 

3. Warner Robins’ District three (3) municipal voters that currently vote at the 
Second Baptist polling location will be moved to county polling location, 
Ted Wright Park. This change will become effective in 2022. 

4. Part of Perry’s District two (2) municipal voters that currently vote at Rozar 
Park will be moved to their county polling location, Mossy Creek Middle.  
This change will become effective in 2022. 

 
All voters affected by these changes will be mailed a new voter card showing their 
new voting location.  
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